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June 5, 1978

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
President, SUPA
Wisconsin Association Research Foundation
614 North Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Howard:

This is in response to your letter of May 26, 1978.
The suggested meeting date of June 26 is acceptable to me,
and I shall be pleased to attend.

With regard to the next annual meeting, assuming it
will be held in conjunction with the Dvorkovitz meeting, I
presume that the SUPA meeting will precede the Tech Ex
on February 26, 1979. As I told you by phone, I hope to
invite Don Banner to the meeting and will need to ask him
to make the commitment early on.
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If Will Fornell is handling the program plans, perhaps
he should send a formal invitation on behalf of SUPA. I
recommend that he give serious thought also to inviting
Betsy Anchor Johnson. She was a real friend andlbelieve
she might be interested in seeirig that we're still alive
and functioning.
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